ST. JOSEPH'S CATHOLIC AND ANGLICAN HIGH SCHOOL YSGOL UWCHRADD GATHOLIG AC ANGLICANAIDD SANT JOSEFF

LIG AC ANGLICANAIDD SANT JO Headteacher / Pennaeth: Mr. C. Wilkinson



Dear Parent / Guardian

Following on from my letter last week regarding the sad death of our colleague Mrs Lorraine McKeown, I write to advise that school will be closed to pupils in Years 7 – 10 on Tuesday 21st May 2019. This will enable many of her close friends and colleagues to attend her funeral. There will be more details to follow in due course, regarding an opportunity for pupils and parents to pay their respects.

School will be open for Year 11 pupils who will be sitting their Maths GCSE in the morning and for some, their Geography GCSE exam in the afternoon. Those Year 11 pupils who do not take Geography will be allowed to return home at the end of the Maths exam.

Thank you for your understanding and please keep Mrs McKeown and her family in your thoughts and prayers.

Yours sincerely

Mr C. Wilkinson Headteacher



